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Comment from:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This application to install 12 solar panels is difficult to comment on without a cross-section showing the street 

and the panels to establish how readily the panels can be seen from the other side of the street.

However, as solar panels are to be encouraged, and this is a high, modern building maybe

the panels will not be particularly noticeable.

We would certainly have objected if the roof of the property was lower and more visible.

A cross-section of the panels and the street illustrating their visibility would be useful in all such applications
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